Reminders

Students have to get their reading
logs every Thursday.

Students have to get their
copybooks every day.

This Week’s Focus

For this week we will be reviewing writing,
grammar & vocabulary words.

Students have to bring their copybooks
every day.

Students are allowed to create 2 graphic
organizers; one for the invitation with
directions and the other for the explanatory
essay. They are able to use these graphic :
organizers for the exam. They also can write
about the same topics they wrote about
before.




